
 Hi, this is Lieutenant Governor Phil Scott, here to talk to you about trash. As you 
may recall, during one of my campaigns, I picked up about 6,000 pounds of trash 
over a couple of weeks. I’m here to encourage you to help clean up Vermont, this 
Saturday, May 7, Green Up Day.

If each of us commits to a few hours, we’ll make our entire state even more 
beautiful and welcoming – which could help our economy.

So I hope you’ll do your part and “green up Vermont” this Saturday, May 7. And 
you can learn more at greenupvermont-dot-org. 


